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I have lived in Yarmouth Maine for over 30 years.  I have also lived in communities 
that have repurposed old rail corridors for bike and pedestrian use and I have been 
amazed by the positive impact such repurposing can have.  In every instance I have 
seen such "trails" being used by a wide variety of people ... old and young.... fit and 
non-fit.... walking.. biking... roller blading..... catching up with a friend while 
enjoying a nice walk outside in a safe (no car) environment.  Because I have seen first
hand what a positive impact this can have on a community I am writing to express my
full support for the use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike and pedestrian 
path for our communities.


